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17th March 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer  

The book fair will be in school from Monday 20th March until Thursday 23rd March. 

There are over 200 titles for you and your child to choose from. Furthermore, with prices 
starting from only £2.99, there’s sure to be a book for everyone. Don’t forget that every 
book you buy can help to get FREE BOOKS for our school library!  

All classes will have an allocated time slot during the week to look at the wide selection of 
books. You will then be able to view and purchase books from the main reception entrance 
between 8.50am to 9.05am and after school 3.10pm to 3.30pm. The Junior Leadership team 
will also be selling books during parents’ evening. 

We will be trialling a Zettle Card machine for payments, or alternatively you can pay online 
at https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/pay/1238282 We will not be accepting cash payments 
for books.  

Parents’ Evening 

Parents’ evening is on Tuesday 21st and Wednesday 22nd March and Mrs Potts, our SENCO, 
will be available to chat on Tuesday 21st only.  

Our wonderful PTA will be in the lighthouse selling refreshments and pre-loved uniform. 
Prices start from as little as 50p – please bring the correct change where possible.  

If you have any questions, then please speak to myself, Mrs Pilbeam or Mrs Darrell in the 
school office.  

We look forward to seeing you there!  

Mrs Weaver 
Assistant Head of School 
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